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100 YEARS
GREEN BAY — DOWNTOWN, Founded 1917

KIWANIS KEY

Weekly Newsletter of the Kiwanis Club of Green Bay — Downtown

KIWANIS MEETING OF December 20, 2021

Dear Club Members,

For those of you that haven't heard, it's with a heavy heart to share the passing of
our longtime club member, Dal Wood. Please see the link below for Dal's
obituary. Dal's service will be at Ryan Funeral Home on Monday, December 27th,
visitation from 3-6 PM, with a funeral service at 6 PM. We all know how much Dal
enjoyed being a Kiwanis member (since 1975! and for his devotion of helping &
fostering the youth of our community. We will deeply miss his friendship, wisdom
and his passion for service to others.

Dal Wood's obituary:
https://www.greenbaypressgazette.com/obituaries/wis344534

Kiwanis Club Meeting Newsletter - Monday, December 20th

We had only six members attend our meeting today. They included Maria, Ann,
Anne, Bob F, Pat and Bob R. We enjoyed a roast pork

dinner with cheesecake for dessert. Club news included our bell ringing on Friday
for the Salvation Army. The following members

rang bells: Anne, Rick, Bob F, Ben, Bob R, Ann, and Pat. Ann's daughter also helped
with the bell ringing.


https://www.greenbaypressgazette.com/obituaries/wis344534

All of us were surprised to learn about Dal Wood passing away. Services for Dal
will be held Monday December 27th from 3:00 to

6:00PM at Ryan Funeral home in DePere. We spent the rest of the meeting putting
together the gift bags for the Nicolet 3rd grade

students. Anne and Maria dropped off the 65 bags at Nicolet Monday afternoon.

In January our meetings will be held on the 2nd and 4th Monday of the month.
Meeting dates for January will be January 10th and 24th.
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Ann & Amara - Kiwanis Bell Ringing for Salvation Army

By: Bob Rowan



